
 
 

June 16, 2025 
 
Town Manager Sheehan & Sudbury Select Board, 

 
We had a wonderful evening this past 
Thursday, hosting our annual Spring event for 
Sudbury Residents.  Guests played cornhole, 
croquet and badminton, giant Connect 4 and 
Jenga, slid down an inflatable slide, and 
enjoyed a 9-hole miniature golf course.  They 
enjoyed a delicious picnic dinner of Juliana’s 
pizza, and the Juniper Farms truck stopped by 
to sell some frozen treats.  It was a fun kick off 
to summer, and we are grateful to all who 
joined us! 
 
HOPE Sudbury hosted their Annual Fishing 
Derby at the pond this past weekend as well. 
Their inaugural Derby fundraising event took 

place in the summer of 2021, when COVID restrictions were still in place, and it has 
been incredible to watch the event grow over the years.   
 
Beginning June 1st, we shifted to our Summer Resident access schedule.  This means 
that the fishing pond and front fields, as well as the tennis and small basketball courts 
near the Greystone Lane entrance are open after 6pm Monday through Friday and on 
weekends.  The property is closed on the following dates for Camp programming: 
June 21 &  22 
July 2, 10, 15 &  31 
August 7 & 12 
Full property access resumes September 1, 2025. 
 
This coming weekend, our entire staff will be on property Saturday for a full day of 
training, and we welcome back campers and their families for an Open House on 
Sunday.  We hope that you are all as excited about the start of summer as we are! 
 
With gratitude, 
The Sewataro Team 


